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COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

P.O. BOX 3265, HARRISBURG, PA 17105-3265
IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE

JUNE 21, 2000

M-00900239

To:  All Pennsylvania Local Exchange Carriers

Re:  Recalculation of the Pennsylvania Telecommunications

       Relay Service Surcharge 


Ordering paragraph No. 2 of Commission Order entered June 9, 2000 at Docket 

No. M-00900239 states that all incumbent local exchange carriers and competitive local exchange carriers are directed to file revised tariff supplements to become effective July 1, 2000 reflecting the recalculation of the Pennsylvania Telecommunications Relay Service (TRS) surcharge.  The TRS surcharge for the period of July 1, 2000 through June 30, 2001 will remain unchanged from the prior twelve month period, at $0.06 for the residential surcharge per access line per month and at $0.12 for the business surcharge per access line per month.  Staff has determined that it is not necessary for the local exchange telecommunications companies to file a revised tariff supplement since the TRS surcharge will remain unchanged.


If you have any questions or need further information regarding this matter, you may call Grace House at (717) 783-6174.









Sincerely,


James J. McNulty









Secretary

